
Rachel Ganani, Committee Administrator 

Anna Borgerding, Committee Legislative Assistant 

 

 

To whom it may be concerned, 

I am writing this letter to have my opinion on some bills known.   

I’d like to express my support for the following bills: 

HF1104 (Thompson)- end qualified immunity for police officers. 

 

HF640 (Gomez)- Establish civilian oversight of police. 

 

HF1103 Prohibits law enforcement from altering or destroying body camera footage of a deadly force 

incident and require law enforcement agencies to release body camera recordings of deadly force 

incidents to the deceased’s family within 48 hours of the incident.   

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Megan Cahill, MPH 

Megancahill612@gmail.com 

MN Resident 


